
 MEMORANDUM 
 

ROAD COMMISSION  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 
TO:  Justin Rose Brette Stager, Tonia Crawford, Andrew McNiff, Jerry 

Westrick & Bill Hazelton 
 
FROM:  Mike Clark 
 
DATE:  January 05, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: BRIDGE POSTING CHANGE in Columbus Twp. 
 
Due to construction to totally replace the bridge, the load posting is no 
longer needed: 
 
Gratiot Road over Belle River (8-10P) in Columbus Twp. 

 Bridge is 790 feet West of Bauman Road 
 
Previous Posting 
 
28 ton – Single 
30 ton – Double 
36 ton – Triple 
 
 
NEW Posting 
 
Current structure capacity is: 
 
No Load Posting Required for All Legal Loads 
Open to all normal traffic 
 
 


